
From: Dave Byron <dbyron@volusia.org>
To: volusiaexposed
Subject: Re: PRR Autopsy Reports
Date: Mon, 04 May 2015 07:16:18 -0400

The ME's policy is that when a death is being investigated, release of information re: the cause of death 
is to come from the investigating (lead) agency.  This is in complete compliance with Florida's public 
records law.  This way the ME does not release information that may compromise a criminal case.  
There are cases when the cause of death can be released prior to the completion of an autopsy.  
Commonly, people, including reporters, perceive the table top portion to be the autopsy, when in 
actuality it's only a portion of the autopsy.  Tox reports and other pieces of forensic information are just 
as important even though the cause of death may be suspected, the cause of death is not confirmed until 
all pieces of information are considered.  Dave Byron

>>> VolusiaExposed  05/03/15 9:50 PM >>>
Dave:

I understand that toxic reports are still pending - but can (will) you
provide a cause, or manner of death (Allen & Campbell) ?

My reason for asking is that in the Baltimore, MD incident (Freddie
Gray) it was only days after his death that the authorities released the
cause of his death (severed spine), and just recently released the
manner of his death as a homicide. 

Regards;

VolusiaExposed.Com

On Fri, 2015-05-01 at 09:28 -0400, Dave Byron wrote:
> Neither autopsy is complete.
> >>> VolusiaExposed  05/01/15 7:28 AM >>>
> 
> Mr. Byron:
> 
> Can I get an acknowledgement from your office regarding my PRRs on the
> two requested autopsy reports (Allen & Campbell)?
> 
> Regards;



> 
> VolusiaExposed.Com
> 
> 

-- 
"First they ignore you, then they laugh at you, then they fight you,
then you win." - Mahatma Gandhi


